
“MANY thanks to Tom Allen; Jim, Loretta & Tommy McKinney for answering our recent plea for a caller for our daughter’s graduation party! It was 
an absolute resounding success - our guests were delighted, as were we, and many told us it was THE best party they have ever attended! A great many 
memories were made yesterday evening and we thank you again.” ~ Scott & Carrie B.


